
Important Kroger Community  
Rewards Information 

 
Powers Catholic High School continues to participate with the Kroger 
Community Rewards Program.  As always, the Kroger Family of Stores is 
committed to helping local schools and communities through the Kroger 
Community Rewards Program.   
 
Within the last year, Kroger has adopted a New Privacy Policy to Never 
Share a Customer’s Personal Information with anyone; unfortunately this 
new policy applies to your participation in the Community Rewards 
Program as well.   
 
At this time, families are no longer receiving tuition credits based on their 
individual Kroger purchases.  Due to the new privacy policy there is no way 
for the SCRIP Coordinator to disburse credits to families for purchases 
made because Kroger is no longer providing us with that information.     
 
Although we will no longer be able to receive individual family credits for 
our purchases, we would still like you to consider participating in the Kroger 
Community Rewards Program.  Although not allowed to track the family 
purchases individually, Kroger has agreed to continue to send Powers a 
donation based on our purchases as a group.  If you would like to continue to 
be a part of this program to help earn funds for Powers, please re-enroll in 
the Kroger Community Rewards Program.  All participants must sign up 
again for the program in order to continue earning funds for the school 
during the 2013 – 2014 school year.   
 
It is easy for members to enroll in Kroger Community Rewards.  Log on to 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com, click on Michigan and click on Enroll.  
All participants must have a valid online account at Kroger.com and must 
sign up online to participate. 
 

This Program Still Continues To Be A Fantastic Way  
To Support Powers Catholic High School!  

 
Please Continue To Support The School Through Your Purchases   

In The Kroger Community Rewards Program!  
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at: 
scrip@powerscatholic.org 


